From: Cheryl Bolden

To: NWS-Skagit-River-Gl

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Skagit River General Investigation Study
Date: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 2:29:40 PM

Ms. Hadley,

We are writing as concerned Sedro-Woolley citizens who are opposed to the Comprehensive Urban Levy
Improvement Plan as it currently stands. We understand that it is important to view the big picture and
what is best for all concerned. However it is nonsense to consider a plan that would or could protect
some areas of Burlington and Mount Vernon and jeopardize an area in Sedro-Woolley with three schools
on site, let alone many, many residences and historical buildings. That is quite unreasonable to sacrifice
schools for malls and businesses. We feel that additional studies need to be completed and more
information collected prior to any decisions regarding this plan.

The city of Sedro-Woolley needs to be represented in further meetings!!

John and Cheryl Bolden
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